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To all people of conscience.
I write to you with extreme trepidation  about the Queensland Labour Government‘s proposal to extend our
State of a emergency til the end of April next year.
This is a power-hungry grab to control the people of Qld unnecessarily for longer than absolutely required. A
state of emergency cannot be foretold or it wouldn’t be an emergency. And if they are saying they will not have
a handle on things before then, then I believe they point out their own incompetence.

Please consider this my full petition AGAINST such measures.

Rachel Jones

Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension 
of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 156

Page 1




